WELCOME TO OUR PREVIOUS VENDORS!

Last year you participated in our Pumpkinfest. As always, the festival is held the second
whole weekend in October. This year the dates are October 13, 14, and 15, 2023. It is now that
time of year when we send out information to previous vendors. Enclosed is the “call” for
Pumpkinfest 2023 and your application. Please note the following:

e Return your application ASAP. Deadline is September 1, 2023.
e Fees are due with your application.

e Once we receive your Vendor Application, we will mail your contract and take
your payment to the bank.

e You will be in your same location as Pumpkinfest 2022 unless otherwise
requested. We cannot guarantee your location if you miss the September 1, 2023,
deadline.

e Please ensure you initial the cancellation policy in the space provided on the call
letter.

e Please feel free to copy the call letter but return original with your application.
o Please include a mobile number on your agreement if you have one.
e Ensure you forward a current, updated Insurance Certificate ASAP.

Do You Have Any Questions?
Please call Cindy Daffron at the Pony Express Museum, 816-279-5059 or 1-800-530-5930.
We are looking forward to working with you again in 2022!
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PumpkinFest Chair Executive Dinector
*%% Subject to cancellation as mandated by local regulation***
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